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13th January 2017

Welcome back! i

We hope that you all had a happy and peaceful Christmas and
wish all our families a happy new year as we start our Lent Term
and look forward to all that 2017 brings.
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Year 5 received a visit from the Fire
Brigade. They learnt about fire,
water and road safety and were
able to find out more about fire
engines. Despite the fire brigade
having to leave on both days due
to an emergency call, it was a very

enjoyable experience.

Unwanted Gifts? ﬁ; AR u(ﬂ

If you have any unwanted

Christmas presents and you TUCK SHOPS

7 think they would make good The Friends of St Monica’s very popular Tuck

raffle prizes for future school Shops will be starting up again in April. They

are looking for a volunteer to manage these

(around 30 minutes on a Monday after

- the school office. Thank you. school) and as many parent helpers as
possible! You can leave your details at the
school office if you are interested. Thank you.

events, please bring them into




INFORMATION DAY
MK Special Educational Needs and Disability

Saturday 4th February 2017

Information and support day for parents, carers, children and young people with a special educational
need or diability.

You will have the chance to speak to services that can help you and your family, access information that
you need, listen to talks by key speakers and attend workshops on areas of concern or interest.

Venue: The Ridgeway Centre, Featherstone Road, Wolverton, MK12 5TH
Registration: From 9.15am

Workshops: 11.15am-12.30pm and 1.30pm-2.45pm

Event Close: 3.30pm

Free Creche Free Lunch Refreshments available

AFTER SCHOOLCLUB

Genesis After School Club ':

Email: genesisasc@hotmail.co.uk :
Easter E

Half - Term i

Holiday Club

Date: Monday 3° April -Friday 7" April !
Time: 8.00am - 6.00pm i
Contact Rose on 07790236537
(discounts for siblings) :

Bring a packed lunch

TEA TOWELS

We have a few class tea towels still available to buy from the school |

office. They are £4.50 each. i




